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In Remembrance of the Aurora Shooting Victims
July 20, 2012

One  week  ago  today,  a  tragic  scene  took  place  in Aurora,  Colorado
making hearts heavy and bringing to the forefront how important a sense of
community truly is.  The CABA Board of  Directors would like to take an
opportunity  to  send  our  heartfelt
condolences  to  the  victims,  their
families,  and all  others  who have
been touched by this senseless act
of violence.
 
Our thoughts and prayers are with
you  during  this  difficult  time  of
mourning. And we hope that as you
grieve,  you  might  find  peace  in
drawing  closer  together  as  a
community.

CABA Thanks All Contributors of the 2012 Colorado
Aviation Week
Proceeds Raised Aid Colorado Scholarship Funds

The  CABA  board  of  directors  would  like  to  thank  all
volunteers,  sponsors,  and  attendees  for  the  generous  support  during

Colorado Aviation Week.    CABA
saw  record  attendance  at  the
events  held during the week and
raised  over  $27,000.00  for
scholarships that will be  awarded
through our  own scholarship fund
and through the Centennial Airport
Foundation.
 
CABA  organized  "Colorado
Aviation  Week"  after  Governor,
John  Hickenlooper,  proclaimed

June, General Aviation Appreciation Month for the state due to the positive
impact general aviation has had on the local economy. The association is
already making plans for "Colorado Aviation Week - 2013" because of this
year's overwhelming success.
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CABA Mission
Statement

Our mission is to foster and
promote aviation related

business throughout
Colorado; to collectively
address and respond to

issues impacting Colorado
Airports, including safety
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Save the Date: Fall Event and Scholarships  
October 5th, 2012 - Wings Over the Rockies Air Museum

Our annual fall event will take place this October, so mark your calendars! 
All details will be announced shortly and will include a variety of different
training and safety classes.  Also,  scholarships will be given away at  the
event and all requirements will be published soon.   Stay tuned by visiting
us at www.mmycaba.org.

New Website Targets Aviation Workforce
Addresses 21st Century Workforce Development Issues

Aviation Workforce  Development  is  a  new  non-profit  organization who's
website  is  the  labor  market  information  tool  for  career  entry  and
development.   Our industry is facing the "perfect  storm" of  21st  century
leadership  development  issues:  large  retirements  of  the  baby-boomer
generation,  changing U.S.  demographics,  and the rising demands of  the
world economy, politics, and technology.
 
This  new  website  and  organization  will  connect  interested  parties  in
like-minded  ventures,  offer  templates  for  change,  and encourage cross
generational  bridging.  They  also  have  a  mission  to  connect  young
professionals to information on career success and develop leaders for the
future. 
 

For More Information, Click Here

Upcoming Events
Check Out the Busy Summer Months! 
 

and operational
effectiveness; to educate

the general public about all
aviation activities in the

state, and to preserve the
state's airport related

businesses as valuable
economic assets to the

community at large.
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Rocky Mountain Air Show - August 24th - 26th 

 
Voodoo Island: 1940's & 50's Tiki Exotica Ball - Sept. 1st

 
Mile High Air Derby - Sept. 8th

 
Rocky Mountain Metropolitan Airport Annual Golf Tournament-

 Sept. 12th

  
For a Complete List of Events and More Detailed Information, Click Here

Got News?
Member News Section Added on the Website 
   
We have added a new section to the website for CABA Member News.
Please send press releases,  or  news you would like to share with your
fellow Colorado Aviation colleagues. 
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Send News To:
newsletter@mycaba.org

Follow CABA in Social Media!
One More Easy Way to Stay Informed

Join us today and keep up to date on events, news, and more!
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